
It’s the end of term and what a term 

its been! We welcomed you all in 

September with our fresh new look 

and we haven't looked back. We’ve 

packed in visits and visitors,        

Assemblies and celebrations, Open 

Mornings, afternoon teas and      

Parents’ Evening,  Harvest and of 

course, the most magical time of all 

with little ones, Christmas and all 

that brings! As the excitement 

mounts to fever pitch levels, we 

hand your children back to you for 

what we hope will be a joyous 

Christmas and restful holiday      

together. As you know, I hand over 

to Vanessa Conlan, Head Teacher in 

January. Epsom is a happy school 

filled with happy children. The staff 

work very hard to provide an     

excellent education and exceptional 

pastoral care for your children. I 

have enjoyed my term and would 

like to thank everyone for making 

me feel so welcome. I wish Vanessa 

and Pre-Prep Epsom every success 

for the future and look forward to 

following this lovely school’s      

progress for many years to come. I 

wish you all a very merry Christmas 

and a happy, healthy 2017. Vanessa 

will be here to welcome you all 

back to the new term and the new 

year on Wednesday 4 January.  

Kay Barrett 
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Christmas Celebrations 

It was Christmas in  

the Kitchen! 

Mrs T delighted us all to a most 

delicious, scrummy lunch on 

Wednesday. She cooked for 

over 70 of us and washed up 

afterwards too, all on her own! 

Mrs T has already prepared the 

menus for next term and is 

looking forward to introducing 

the children to some new    

recipes and flavours. Thank you 

for all your hard work this term 

Mrs T, we all love lunch time! 

After-School Clubs in January  

We can confirm that all       

requests for After-School Clubs 

in January have been met. 


